April 15, 2010
Ms. Emily Grant
Parkgate Road
Chester, CH3 4BJ
Dear Emily,
I am one of your mother’s former students and I learned that she passed away last week.  I would like to express my deepest condolence to you and your family for having lost such a wonderful mother.  I was supposed to attend her burial but was not able to since I came down with the flu.
Until now, I am also stricken with grief but we must do everything to go on.  Your mother is the best teacher I have ever had and I have learned so many valuable lessons about life from her.  She cared so much about her students, lending us extra help whenever we had problems with our academics.  More than this, she also gave us motherly advice about our personal struggles.
I am sure that your mother’s memory will forever live through us.
Yours truly,
Peter Jenkins

